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March 18th, 2021

On Tuesday 16th March the Executive announced the return of pupils P4-P7 to join the Reception-P3 on Monday 22nd March.  

	Drop Off Times



	8:45am
	Cohort A

	8:50am
	Cohort B

	8:55am
	Cohort C

	9:00am
	Cohort D


	Collection Times



	11.50am
	Reception

	1:50pm
	Primary 1

	2pm
	Primary 2/3

	2:50pm
	Primary 4/5

	3pm
	Primary 6/7


· You continue to have the choice of full school uniform or PE uniform.

· School meals will be available daily at a price of £2.60.

· School bags, lunchboxes and water bottles can be taken to school.

· We have a healthy break policy (chocolate, sweets, crisps are not permitted)

· Milk will be available from Monday 22nd March. The price of this is £1.00 per week, £4.00 per month or £12.00 for the term.

· Advice dictates that we cannot provide after school clubs at this point. We will keep you informed when such provision will be available.

· The police have contacted us regarding parking.  Please be reminded to park with caution and not to obstruct the road.

· We ask you not to congregate in groups at the school gate and to exercise social distancing while waiting on the children to be dismissed.

· Parents/Carers must not enter the school grounds at drop off, collection times and throughout the school day.  

· The completion of homework will be optional until after the Easter holidays. 
· Your child’s teacher will be in contact via the class Dojo if they require anything to be returned to school from the work packs.

· With return to school there is the increased chance of positive cases in school. Therefore, we ask if your child is sick do not send them to school. 

· If there is a positive case in your home, please make sure to let us know.

Thank you once again for all your efforts during lockdown.  The hard work carried out by you at home was much appreciated.  We will be monitoring all of our children closely to ensure they are managing the return to school.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you feel there is anything we need to know.  We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 22nd March.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Toner
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